
23rd General Assembly 
October 25-28, 2022 

Quito, Republic of Ecuador 

Resolution No. 8 
 

INSTALLATION OF PLAQUE COMMEMORATING THE 95th ANNIVERSARY OF THE 
CREATION OF THE PAIGH 

 
The 23rd General Assembly of the Pan American Institute of Geography and History 
(PAIGH), held in the city of Quito, Republic of Ecuador,  
 
CONSIDERING: 
 

• The fact that the Pan American Institute of Geography and History was officially 
created by the Sixth International Conference of the American States that took place 
in Havana, Cuba, on February the 7th, 1928;  

 
• The fact that the Mexican Government offered to host the headquarters of this 

institute, which was accepted by the Pan American community; for this reason, 
instructions were given for the palace that the PAIGH now occupies to be built for 
this purpose; this was inaugurated on May the 5th, 1930; 

 
• The PAIGH having been, since 1949, an Inter-American organization specializing in 

scientific-technical matters, attached to the OAS, and which possesses technical and 
financial autonomy; 

 
• The fact that on February 7th, 2023, the Pan American Institute of Geography and 

History will reach 95 years of existence, serving the Pan American community. Over 
this period, it has encouraged, coordinated and published studies involving the areas 
of interest to it, to the benefit of America; in the same way, it has supported the 
creation of knowledge, by means of studies, training and work performed by its 
Commissions, also by encouraging and supporting interdisciplinary cooperation 
between the institutes of the continent and relevant international organizations; 
 

• The recommendations made by the 98th Meeting of PAIGH Authorities and by the 
Administrative Policy Committee, 

 
RESOLVES TO: 
 

Give instructions for the General Secretariat to place a commemorative plaque 
referring to the 95th Anniversary of the Pan American Institute of Geography and 
History within the interior of the Palace headquarters, in the framework of a ceremony 
to be held on the coming February 7th, 2023. 




